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General Information 
RegistRation FoRm, WaiveRs, Packing List, instRuctions
These items can all be found on the website: www.NevadaGirlsState.net

RegistRation will be from 5:00pm to 6:00pm, Sunday, June 21, 2020 in the Main Building at the 
University of Nevada, Reno’s 4-H Camp, in Stateline, NV (at Lake Tahoe). The session will be over at 
approximately 10:30 to 10:45 A.M. on Saturday, June 27, 2020. If you are being picked up by private 
transportation, advise the ones picking you up to be there by 10:30 A.M.

cannot attend:
If, due to some unforeseeable circumstance, you are UNABLE to attend Girls State, please us 
IMMEDIATELY at NevadaGirlsState@gmail.com or (775) 513-4681.

change in tRansPoRtation:
If your travel plans change after you have sent in the transportation form, be sure to notify the Program 
Director immediately. Email is the best method: NevadaGirlsState@gmail.com.

The emeRgency telephone number at Girls State will be (775) 224-0073. This is the Director’s cell phone 
number, and should be used in an emergency situation only.

There will be items for sale at camp:

• Nevada Girls State sweatshirts. These cost $20.
• Nevada Girls State sweatpants. These cost $25.
• Snack items available for purchase. Delegates aren’t able to keep food in their dorms. The prices are

cheaper than can be purchased at a convenience store. In the past we have been able to sell most items
between $0.25 to a $1.00.

Please understand that the selling of these items is mainly cost covering. We are not looking to profit on items 
sold here and any proceeds do go directly back to the program.

We would like to remind you again, that delegates are expected to stay the whole week at Nevada Girls State. 
The program is such that delegates need to complete the full week to receive the maximum benefits from it. Any 
delegates who may have to leave early are required to inform the Director of the situation PRIOR to the program 
and a note from a parent or guardian is required to release you from the program.

More information on this program can be found at www.NevadaGirlsState.net. If you have any 
questions or problems, please feel free to call or write me, Daela Gibson. My telephone number is (775) 224-
0073; e-mail: NevadaGirlsState@gmail.com.

Very truly yours,

Daela Gibson, Director Courtenay Burns, Chair


